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MidPenn Legal Services – Access to Justice  
 
Harrisburg, PA. On September 22, MidPenn Legal Services will hold its annual Access to 
Justice Event at the Hershey Vineyards and Gardens from 5:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m.  

The “Access to Justice” event will recognize local justice heroes, who have supported the 
organization’s mission of providing high quality free legal representation for those who need 
it the most. We are excited to recognize some of our unsung heroes – volunteers, volunteer 
attorneys, and partner Law Firms – who have assisted MidPenn in improving the lives of low-
income residents in our region.  

At the event, we will also launch our Justice and Equity Center co-funded by the GIANT 
Company.  As MidPenn Executive Director, Rhodia Thomas explained, “We are excited to 
partner with the Giant Company to advance this important initiative which will build our 
organization’s capacity for advancing diversity, equity, and inclusion across our region.” 

“The GIANT Company is proud to be the founding partner of Mid Penn’s Justice and Equity 
Center as we work to cultivate a more diverse, equitable, and inclusive community,” said 
Jennifer Heinzen Krueger, vice president of team experience, The GIANT Company. “Guided 
by our purpose of connecting families for a better future, we’re passionate about doing all 
that we can to strengthen the communities we live, work, and play in, to create a better 
tomorrow for all.”   

MidPenn is a nonprofit law firm that provides free legal representation, advice and education 
for low-income residents and survivors of domestic violence and sexual assault in the 
following 18 counties in Central PA: Adams, Bedford, Berks, Blair, Centre, Clearfield, 
Cumberland, Dauphin, Franklin, Fulton, Huntington, Juniata, Lancaster, Lebanon, Mifflin, 
Perry, Schuylkill and York.  

For additional information, please contact Eliz Nestorov, at 717-234-0492, ext. 2215. 

 

 

 

 

 


